. GIEHH FH vRdlg favafasiag 99

e : To Jrge o ¥1S, 16, IS gEoia T A, 7 Roh-110 002

ASSOCIATION OF INDIAN UNIVERSITIES
Prof. Furqan Qa'::; AIU HOUSE, 16, Comrade Indrajit Gupta Marg, New Delhi 110 002
Secretary General

AIU/RES/RM/2016
June 30, 2016

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director

As you are aware that the Association of Indian Universities (AIU) as an apex body of higher
education in the country is engaged into the task of undertaking the activities/ programmes for
improving the quality of Higher Education and Research. In conformity to its mandate, AlU
regularly organizes capacity building programmes for Faculty members and administrative
functionaries of the Universities. Among its various activities, organizing Workshops on
Research Methodology is important one.

In the current session, the Association of Indian Universities jointly with Panjab University,
Chandigarh is organizing a National Workshop on Research Methodology in Social Sciences,
which has been scheduled to be organized during August 06-12, 2016 at Panjab University,
Chandigarh.

I would request you to issue necessary instructions to your good office to circulate this
information among the Research Scholars and faculty members from Faculty/ School of Social
Sciences, Humanities, Commerce and allied disciplines. 1 also request you to nominate the
interested faculty members and Research Scholars to participate in the event. Details about the
Workshop along with the registration form are given in the enclosed brochure.

The Registration Fee for the Workshop is Rs. 500/-(Rupees Five Hundred Only), payable to
Association of Indian Universities, New Delhi. It will partly cover the cost of stationery items,
conference bag, working-lunch ete. The Host University will make arrangement for Breakfast,
Dinner and accommodation.

The Event will be coordinated by Dr Amarendra Pani, Deputy Director & l/c, Research
Division, Association of Indian Universities, New Delhi and Prof Kirandeep Singh, Department
of Education, Panjab University, Chandigarh.

The duly filled in Registration Form along with Demand Draft may be sent to the AU latest by
July 31, 2016 with a copy to the coordinator of Host University.

The number of participants being limited, registration will be accepted on first come first serve
basis.

An early response in this regard shall be highly appreciated.
With regards,
Yours sincerely,

S~

[Prof Furqa;l Qamar]|
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Encl: As Above
All Vice Chancellor/Directors of Member Universities/Institutions

Phone: 91-11-23236105 (O); Fax: 91- 011-23232131; e-malil : sgoffice @ aiuweb.org, gamar.pc @ gmail.com ; Website ; www.aiuweb.org



